
Nickalus Holmes 

CORRESPONDENCE^^™ 
9/10/2025 
[DOCUMENT NO. 09353-2025] 

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 12:35 PM 
To: 'Jimmy Eason' 
Cc: Consumer Contact 
Subject: RE: Greenlefe water rate increase. Meeting scheduled for 09/15/2025 

Good morning 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20250023, and 
forwarding your comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance. 

From: Jimmy Eason <dallasdoit@gmail.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 10, 2025 11:58 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Greenlefe water rate increase. Meeting scheduled for 09/15/2025 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

Concerning the subject water rate increase. My wife and I are both 83 with some disabilities prohibiting our 
attendance of the meeting scheduled 09/15/2025. We will ask you to please do not approve this increase. Our 
association,Aspenwood, has done a little math, and this increase, if approved, will cost us close to 15% of our 
fixed social security income and would devastate what ever time we have left. 

In the strongest terms possible please do not approve this in crease! 

Jim & Carol Eason 
71 Aspen Drive 
Zip 33844 
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